
Antioch High School
Class of 1961

5 Oth Reunion
On behalf of the Reunion Committee, we welcome you to the Antioch High School Class of 1961, 50th

Reunion being held at the beautiful new Club Los Meganos in Brentwood on Friday, October 14th.
This is the big one. If you have never gone or a frequent attendee to a reunion this is the one not to miss.

Just receiving this invitation will be a flash back in time to 1961 when the world was yours for the taking. No
matter how successful, your health, your size, the color of your hair or lack of, the memories of yesteryear will
be reignited. Mark your calendar and start planning to attend the 50th reunion on October 14.

Who can you bring? Coerce your family, friends and other students of AHS. The facility is large enough
to adjust to the size of the group as long as we have an advanced number of attendees. There is a good chance
that our high school counselor, Norris Adams, will be attending.

The committee has planned several events for your enjoyment:
Starting Friday morning, Golf at 8:00 am. All levels of play are invited. Even if you

have never played before you won't be alone and if you have, you will find some putters as well
as seasoned golfers. You need to contact Darrell Turley for particulars, his email address is
tcdt99@att.net.

Gather Friday afternoon at 3:00 pm, the Class of 1961's time capsule is being opened.
The capsule is located in the main hall near the administrative office at the Antioch High School.
The district's maintenance personnel will be digging it out of the concrete. They are charging
$350.00 for the removable of the capsule This is why we are asking for a ten dollar donation
from each registration to pay for the opening. Any funds not allocated will be used for prizes
and other items at the reunion dinner.

At 5:00 pm, we are getting together at Club Los Meganos for no-host cocktails. This will
give us a chance to renew friendships and exchange stories prior to dinner at 7:00 pm. We will
make a few announcements and you will be turned loose at the buffet to eat your heart out.
Following dinner we will be taking photographs for the "Memory Book," give out prizes for
individual accomplishments and then shake your legs to our great DJ playing OUR music till 12
midnight. If you are planning on drinking till you drop, please make arrangements for disposing of
your body by a designated driver.

There are two major hotel chains in Brentwood, the Holiday Inn Express, 8820 Brentwood Blvd,
Brentwood, CA 94513, 925 634-6400 and the Hampton Inn Brentwood, 7605 Brentwood Blvd, Brentwood, CA
94513,925513-1299.

Directions to Club Los Meganos, 1700 Trilogy Pkwy in Brentwood: From the Walnut Creek and Tri-
Valley Area: Highway 6 8 ON to Highway 242N, Exit Highway 4 East, follow Highway 4 to the Highway 4
Bypass following the signs to Brentwood. Left on Balfour Rd, to Fairview Ave, turn right, Fairview turns into
Vineyards Parkway at the entry of the community, follow the signs to Club Los Meganos. The Club is part of
the Trilogy at the Vineyards, toll free 800 399-0975 or 925 809-7218, hours 9:00 am - 5:00 pm.

If you have internet access, visit our web site at www.ahs61.org for the latest information regarding the
reunion or you can email your questions to classmate@ahs61.org. You can also call Ofelia Pachecano Yeager at
925 240-8284.

Don't wait, send in your 50th Reunion Registration right away. The rate per person increases if not paid
by September 14th.

We are looking forward to seeing you at our 50th High School Reunion.


